
For Admission in 
September 25 

If your child will be starting school in September 2025, we 
would love to show you our beautiful school.  Please come 
along and join us for one of our open events.  This is a chance 
to speak with our pupils, meet our headteacher Alison Blackwell 
and to see our school in action. 

 

Our open events will be held on:  

Friday 4th October—1—3pm 

Wednesday 9th October—9.30 –11.30am  

Thursday 7th November—9.30 –11.30am  

Tuesday 19th November—9.30-11.30am  

If you are unable to join us for these dates, please contact the 
school office who will be happy to arrange a convenient date 
and time for you to meet with Mrs Blackwell and look around 
our school.  

 

Would you like to see our school? 

 

Tel: 01795 532005  email: office@graveney.kent.sch.uk 

Learning and Achieving Together  


